LOWHILL TOWNSHIP JOINT MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AND PLANNING COMMISSION APRIL 9, 2024 MEETING MINUTES

Minutes done by recording

The Lowhill Township Joint meeting of the Board of Supervisors and Planning Commission was called to order by Board Chairman Curtis Dietrich. Also present were Vice Chairman Michael Divers; Larry Geiger; Stephen Lear; Jack lannantuono; Kevin Bubbenmoyer; Rick Dorney. Absent were Supervisor George Wessner, Jr.; Sue McGorry and Barry Betz.

Mike Siegel, consultant gave a brief of the meeting he and Michael Divers attended in regards to the multi municipal plan and undesirable land uses, where to put them, etc.

Putting conditions on undesirable land uses as opposed to just putting them in the ordinance with no conditions.

Saldo and conditions within our saldo were discussed. Sidewalks and turning radius for buses. Very important for subdivisions to be walkable and livable.

Looking to have our SALDO updated by August. Ours is outdated.

Discussion on storm water issues in the Kernsville Road corridor and possible solutions.

The joint meeting of the Board of Supervisors and Planning Commission was adjourned at 7:10 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,